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April 28, 2020 
 

Children & Family Services Division  
 

COVID-19 FAQ on Wraparound Recertification  
 
Q1 With so many conferences being canceled, how do we maintain our Wraparound 

Certification requirement? Will there be the option to request an extension? 
 

Once we have more information about the duration of COVID-19 and the need for social 
distancing, we will know better if steps need to be taken related to Wraparound 
Certification renewals.   
 
If the pandemic results in all 2020 conferences being canceled, we will find solutions, 
such as online training options, so that certification doesn’t lapse. It is noteworthy that at 
this time 72% of the workforce are certified through 2021, since recertification is required 
once every 2 years.  
 
If you would like to know when your agency staff’s certification lapses, please contact 
Diana Weber at djweber@nd.gov. 
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